
 
 

  

MEDIA ADVISORY  

 
DWS TO ENGAGE STAKEHOLDERS ON THE MZIMVUBU WATER PROJECT 

 

07 September 2016 

  

The Department of Water and Sanitation has the pleasure of inviting you to a stakeholder 
engagement session regarding the Mzimvubu water project. The project is estimated to cost just over 
R12billion. This will be an opportunity for you to get first hand information and progress as well as ask 
questions about the project.  

 

The media is invited to attend as follows: 
 
 
Date : Friday, 09 September 2016 
 
Venue : Chief Mabandla Great Place, Mqokolweni Village – MACLEAR 
 
Time : 10h00 
 
 
End  

 

For more information contact Sputnik Ratau: Department of Water and Sanitation 
(Departmental Spokesperson) on 082 874 2942 / 072 024 6794 / rataus@dwa.gov.za  

 

For media RSVP contact Thandile Ngcume, Department of Water and Sanitation EC on 082 659 
1422 / 043 604 5418 / NgcumeT@dws.gov.za  
 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: www.dws.gov.za 
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